
NOTICE OF PROPOSED SPECIAL ASSESSMENT 
CITY OF OWOSSO, MICHIGAN 

 
TO THE OWNERS OF THE FOLLOWING DESCRIBED PROPERTY: 

 Chipman Street from Oliver Street to King Street 

 TAKE NOTICE that the City Council may acquire and construct the following described public 
improvement: 

 Street Resurfacing 

The City Council intends to defray a part or all of the cost of the above-described proposed public 
improvement by special assessment against the above-described property. 

 TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that the City Council has caused plans and an estimate of the cost 
and report for the above described public improvement to be prepared and made by the City Manager 
and the same is on file with the City Clerk and available for public examination. 

 TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that the Owosso City Council will meet at the Council Chambers, 301 
West Main Street, Owosso, Michigan at 7:30 o’clock p.m. on Monday, June 5, 2017 for the purpose of 
hearing any person to be affected by the proposed public improvement. 

IF YOU HAVE QUESTIONS REGARDING THE PROPOSED SPECIAL ASSESSMENT 
PROJECT, PLEASE CONTACT PUBLIC SERVICES OFFICE BY TELEPHONE AT (989) 725-0550 OR 
IN PERSON AT CITY HALL. 

        Amy K. Kirkland, Owosso City Clerk 

The City of Owosso will provide necessary auxiliary aids and services, such as signers for the hearing impaired and 
audiotapes of printed materials being considered at the meeting, to individuals with disabilities at the meeting/hearing 
upon seventy-two (72) hours notice to the City of Owosso.  Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or 
services should contact the City of Owosso by writing or calling the following:  Amy K. Kirkland, City Clerk, 301 West 
Main Street, Owosso, MI 48867 at (989) 725-0500.   The City of Owosso Website address is:  www.ci.owosso.mi.us.  

 


